



2/25/2023

Dear Brothers

My name is Stephen Gerichs, I am announcing my intent to run again for the position of Utah St Warden in this upcoming term. This past year as the St Warden I have attended St meetings, CUF degrees, exemplifications, charitable events, and youth activities. I brought equipment to events, setup, participated, took down, and returned the equipment back to storage. I have had a good time getting out and meeting other brother knights from around the state. I want to continue to server my brothers by participating in more council events this upcoming year.

I have been a Knight since Jan 1992. I became a 4th degree in April 2005. I was the Financial Secretary of Council 5214 for 17 years. I am currently the Faithful Comptroller for Assembly 1144 since July 2018. I have a long history of working for the Knights and I plan to continue.

I respectfully request your vote, and the opportunity to serve you as your St Warden for this coming term.

Sincerely

Stephen Gerichs Utah State Warden